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Michigan Boating Industries Association President Van Snider Retires

Livonia, Mich., November 24, 2010 – Van W. Snider, Jr., CAE, retires November 30, 2010 from his Chief Staff Executive position with the Michigan Boating Industries Association (MBIA) with more than 20 years as the Associations President. Snider joined MBIA in August, 1990 after serving approximately eight years as Executive Director of the Marine Industries Association of South Florida (MIASF). Prior to his 28 years of management of two major marine trade associations, Snider managed a boat dealership and marina in Ohio prior to moving to Florida.  Before assuming management of MIASF, he sold yachts as a yacht broker, managing a boat dealership as well as a marina.   After receiving his B.B.A. degree from Ohio University in 1968, Snider was commissioned in the U.S. Army and served as an Armor Officer on Okinawa, Japan.  While in Florida, Snider received his M.B.A. degree from Novi Southeastern University, Ft. Lauderdale-Davie, Florida and was certified as a Certified Association Executive (CAE) from the American Society of Association Executives which he has maintained.

During his tenure at MBIA, the association expanded member benefits and increased the number of boat shows produced by the statewide association from one show to three which include the Detroit Boat Show, Spring Boating Expo in Novi, Mich., and the Boating & Outdoor Festival in Harrison Township, Mich.

Snider has been recognized for his leadership and accomplishments from several organizations.  He is an Honorary Alumni of Michigan State University; received the Michigan Society of Association’s (MSAE) Strategic Leader Award and recently was inducted into the MSAE Hall of Fame and is being inducted into the MBIA Hall of Fame on December 2, at the Recreational Boating Educational Conference in Midland, Mich.  In addition, Michigan Sea Grant created an award given to him to recognize his collaborative efforts with Sea Grant which now is called the “Van Snider Award.”

Snider plans to stay in Michigan with his family and plans to stay active in boating.  “Boating remains a passion for me and my family and this industry will always be in my blood,” said Snider.  “I’ve made so many good friends and contacts across the country; I’m hoping to stay involved at some level to offer my expertise where needed and time when available.”  
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